
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Our School Rules:       Try your best        Be calm        Be truthful        Be safe        Be kind 
 
 

Try a school Lunch! 
 

Dear Parents, 

Reception Class, Year 1 & Year 2 

We would just like to make sure that parents of pupils in Reception, Year 
1 and Year 2 are aware that your child is entitled to a Free School Meal 
which, in this current climate, can be a very welcome help. 

Next Thursday, 5th October, to try to encourage and build the children’s 
confidence, we would like them all to experience a school lunch. 

The children have a lovely menu that they can choose from each day, 
including a choice of sandwiches.  

The hot meal menu for next Thursday will be: - 

• Beef Burger or Quorn Dippers served with Chips, Sweetcorn, 
Baked Beans 

• Chocolate Cake served with Custard or Jelly & Ice Cream 

If you wish, you can still send your child in with their own packed lunch 
on this day, that is absolutely fine, all we ask is that they ‘have a little go’ 
– just think, you may never need to make another packed lunch 
again!  Well, not until they are in Y3. 

  

Yours faithfully 

Sara Stevenson 

Headteacher 

 

 

Head Teacher:  
Ms S Stevenson  
 
Telephone:  
01782 567 700 
 
Blackthorn Place 
Chesterton 
Newcastle-under-Lyme 
Staffordshire,  
ST5 7BE 
 
www.crackleybank.staffs.sch.uk 

 


